
 
  
  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Week Beginning: 4th March                  Assembly Theme: World Book Day 

Breakfast Club is available each day from 7.45 am (cost £2.00 per pupil, per session)  

Aces after school childcare – representatives available from 3 pm each day 

MON  After School: Street Dance (Y2) – finishes at 4 pm - session 1/6 

TUES 

 AM – Y5 swimming – don’t forget your kit!  

 Junior brass – Don’t forget your instrument! 

 After School: Year 6 Maths/English boosters – finishes at 4 pm 

                 Gymnastics (Y3) – finishes at 4 pm – session 1/6 

WEDS 
 No Soccer 2000 until further notice due to the hall extension 

 5.30 pm – Curriculum Committee meeting 

THURS 
 After School: Year 6 Maths/English boosters – finishes at 4 pm 

FRI   
 After School: Sports Club (Y5) – finishes at 4 pm - session 1/6 

Percentage Attendance week ending: 15th February  (95.5%) 

Rec Beech:  97.9      

Y3:  96.0       

AM Nursery: 97.0                                    

Rec Willow:  93.6    

Y4:  97.7                   

PM Nursery: 87.4                               

Y1: 91.7                          

Y5: 94.4 

Y2:  97.3              

Y6:  95.7 

 Due to internal changes to the school hall whilst the building work continues, PE lessons 

and after school clubs will be outdoors.  Please ensure children have suitable outdoor 

kit in school with them. 

 

 All children have returned to school looking extremely smart with correct uniform. Just a 

polite reminder that extreme hairstyles are not allowed in school.  This includes brightly 

coloured hair, spikes, Mohicans or patterns shaved into the hair. 

 

 Our annual book fair is taking place from Monday to Thursday next week, 3.10 – 3.30 

pm.  Children will be taken into the book fair during the school day to look at the books. 

 

 Extreme reading competition – entries need to be either handed in to school or emailed to 

springvaleprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk by Monday 18th March. 

 

 A number of parents are concerned about the Momo challenge.  Can I assure parents 

that filters in school mean that no inappropriate web content can be viewed.  I have 

spoken to children, where it is age appropriate, reminding them how to stay safe online 

and would urge parents to also reinforce this message.   

 

 Red Noses are now on sale in school - £1.25 each 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 


